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Welcome back everyone. We had such a busy, exciting term last half term and were sure

this one will be no different. This half term our topic is ‘Our Local Area. We will start with
getting to know owr classroom and school and then looking a little further into Kimberley.
This will include a tour of the school, traffic surveys, orienteering and comparing past and

Talk for Writing ion)
Our Talk for Writing story this half term is ‘The 3 Little Pigs. We will be reciting this story
daily until we can recall it. When we are confident with the story, we will begin to adapt it
into our own. We will do this by slowly changing characters and settings but trying to keep
the familiar structure. To help support with Talk for Writing at home we will be sending

home the story map and story for children to practise.

Welly Wednesday *
Our Welly Wednesday sessions will be starting again this term. During these sessions we
will be learning outdoors. The weather doesnt often stop us, and we like to be out even if it
is wet. For this reason, please make sure your child is prepared for all weathers. We suggest
sending your child either in older school uniform or old clothes that day as it can get messy!
We have waterproofs for each child but sometimes we still get a little muddy. We have
spare wellies in school but if your child wishes to bring their own, please make sure these

Fantasy Friday

On a Friday, your child is allowed to come to school in dressing up clothes. This is nat a
non- school uniform day. If they chouse not to dress up, then they need to be in full schoot
uniform. When chouosing dressing up clothes please make sure your child has suitable
footwear, and no jewellery.

. ii
At Kimberley Primary School we promote healthy eating. For this reason,
we like all children to have a water bottler (named). Please make sure that this has water
and not squash. Every child gets one piece of fruit and a cup of milk each day. If your child

attends full days, you may send them with a healthy snack for the afternoon. This can be a
fruit, vegetable, cheese, or yoghurt.

Vol Contributi
Thank you to those who have already given some voluntary contribution towards our
weekly consumables that we use to support the children with their learning. These include
play dough, rice, pasta for fine motor activities and foil, string for box modelling, cornflakes,
Weetabix for small world. If you havent already done so, and are able to support us in
providing these, we ask for a voluntary contribution of £1 per V2 term. Please send your
contribution in a named envelope.

Further inf .
Please find attached the topic overview. If you have any evidence of your childs
development at home that you would like to share with us, you will be able to upload
pictures and a statement to ‘Evidence mer Examples could be if your child is using their
gross motor skills to pedal a bike, or they have made up a dance routine with a sequence?

Further questions? Please send us a message via Class Dajo.
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